
Dear Parents,   

 Our last 

Parent Principal 

Forum meeting 

will take place on 

Wednesday, June 

6th beginning at 8:30 a.m. At 

that time, we will share 

summer school information.  

 Spring NWEA testing begins 

the week of May 14. Please 

encourage your child to do 

well on the test. Thank you.  

 This year, the 5th grade 

promotion ceremony will 

take place on Tuesday, June 

12 at 10:00 a.m. in the audi-

torium.  

 The 8th grade 

promotion cere-

mony will take 

place on Tuesday, June 12 at 

1:45 p.m. Note: Students 

are still expected to attend 

school on June 13 and June 

14.  

 The last day of school is 

Thursday, June 14. Students 

have a half day with a dis-

missal time of 11:05 a.m.  

 Report cards and Honor 

Roll Certificates will be 

mailed home this year.  

Sincerely, Mr. Lawera  

A letter from the Principal 

Salina Intermediate 

Wildcat Tracks       
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Save the Date 

 
May 1st: 5th grade 
workshop LAHC 
Teachers Appre-
ciation Luncheon 
(PTSA) 
 
May 2nd: PPFM 
at 8:15 
 
May 3rd: 8th grade 
field trip to Henry 
Ford Green Vil-
lage 
 
May 4th:  Break-
fast from parents 
to staff 
  
May 7th: Last 5th 
grader workshop 
by LAHC  
 
May 8th: volley 
ball match stu-
dents vs 
staff afterschool  
 
May 10th: PTA 
meeting 
at 3:15 potluck  
PTA Reflections 
Ceremony at 
Stout Middle 
school: 5:30 for 
all participants  
 
May 11th: Middle 
school Cedar 
Point trip (PBIS) 
 
May 15th: City of 
Dearborn clean-
up parade for all 
students at 1:30 
 
May 16th: late 
start 
 
May 28th:  No 

school Memorial 
Day 

 

*   Salina Intermediate has regis-

tered all their students for the 

following year, online.  Students 

and Mrs. Nowak met and dis-

cussed the process.  If you would 

like to see your child's schedule 

please log into your Parent Con-

nect or you are welcome to stop 

by the counselor's office. 

*   The 4th card marking has 

begun and here are the dates to 

watch out for.  Make sure your 

 

child is averaging a C or high-

er to avoid any possible re-

tention or mandatory sum-

mer school.  If you need any 

support or have unanswered 

questions, please come see 

Mrs. Nowak 

 

 

D E A R B O R N  P U B L I C  

S C H O O L S  

S T U D E N T S  F I R S T   

 

I N S P I R E , E D U C A T E , C E L E B R A T E  

Counselors Corner : Mrs. Nowak  
 April 9th Card Marking 4 

Begins 

 May 4th 1 or more E’s Re-

port (school report 

 May 21st 1 or more E’s Re-

port (school report) 

 June 14th Card Marking 4 

Ends 
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 May Tip by Mrs. Gorman    

Dearborn Youth Art Festival  
By: Mrs. Kushnir –Art teacher 

A big congratulations to the stu-

dent artists chosen to represent 

Salina at the 2018 district wide 

art show!   The Dearborn Youth 

Arts Festival runs now 

through May 29th at the Ford 

Community and Performing 

Arts Center.   

 

Come see the amazing pieces 

done by our Wildcat artists! 

 

4th grade 

Ibrahim Mohamed   

Ahmed Aldharhani   

Abdulrahman Saleh   

Hasnain Virk  

Maryam Nahsal  

Nasser Alachaar   

5th grade 

Nadwa Motahhar   

Dalal Kaid   

   

7th grade 

Ekram Alsafari 

Naeema Omar 

Beatha Abdulmagid 

8th grade 

Duaa Gabasha 

Malak Hussein 

Raghd Alqadh 

 

 

Yes! Spring is finally here! The 

weather is getting warmer and 

the sun is shining more often. 

It can be hard to get our read-

ers and writers engaged. How-

ever, when you are negotiating 

with your children, think about 

this: they are home for 6 hours 

a night. They can spare that 30 

minutes for reading and writ-

ing. It makes all the difference 

in future success. 

  

S A L I N A  I N T E R M E D I A T E  

We are also reading a great deal of 

research about cell phones, tablets 

and computer use. These devices 

must be limited.  

Kids learn from outdoor active 

play, playing with other kids and 

using their imaginations.  Allow kids 

to grow and explore. Electronics 

should have a time limit unless used 

for an academic purpose. Have a 

great spring! 

Bikes for Books!  opportunity to be awarded a 

bike based on their reading 

achievement. This program 

is showing great results and 

is the fastest growing pro-

gram that the Michigan Ma-

sons provide to their    

communities.  

Congratulations to our 

winners: 

Ayah Kataya Mrs. Ali 

4th grade 

Mohamed Mana  Mrs. 

Haidarah 5th grade 

A child’s successful education is the 

cornerstone of a fulfilling life. For that 

to happen an ability to read is vital. To 

help in this effort Dearborn Lodge 

#172 in partnership with the Mich-

igan Mason Charitable Foundation 

is providing the “Bikes for Books” 

program to first through fifth 

graders at all Dearborn Public 

Elementary Schools. “Bikes for 

Books” is a reading incentive program 

in which students will have an        



 

 

Diversity Night 
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On Friday, April 20th, we host-

ed our 4th annual Diversity Day 

at Salina Intermediate. We cele-

brated the richness and beauty 

of various cultures around the 

world. This celebration begins 

in our Social Studies classes. 

Students study religion in 

7th grade and countries in 

6th.  This event was born out 

of a culminating activity for our 

units of study, so it has a strong 

academic foundation. Students 

research and create project 

boards for religion and coun-

tries and get to present them at 

the event. We also delve more 

deeply into the understanding 

of cultures by learning and per-

forming authentic songs, poetry 

and dance from various world 

cultures. Religious and cultural 

artifacts are in showcases and 

decorate the hallways,  giving 

the school a museum feel. The 

whole community is invited and 

welcomed to join in the cele-

bration of diversity, and recog-

nition that there is beauty to be 

found in all cultures. Students 

and staff dress in traditional 

cultural clothes that school day 

then attend the event after 

school. It has become a proud 

tradition at Salina Intermediate. 


